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December 19, 2011

Mr. David Kim, Managing Partner
The Bascom Group

26 Corporate Park Dr., Suite 200
Irvine, CA 92606

Dear David:

On behalf of Veterans First, I would like to extend my deepest thanks to
everyone at Bascom Group for their generous donation of time and food
to provide an amazing Thanksgiving meal to the homeless and low-income
veterans of Orange County. Your support means a great deal to our
heroes in their time of need during this holiday season.

The employees who volunteered spent hours tutning our service center
parking lot into a festive dining area as well as preparing and serving a
delicious lunch that went on to feed approximately 100 people. Their
dedication to the community should be commended.

For over forty years, Veterans First has been the only 501¢(3) community
organization to provide services exclusively to homeless and at-tisk
veterans and their families within Orange County. Along with our 10
permanent and transitional housing facilities and our Santa Ana service
center, we assist our clients with veterans benefits identification and
assistance, case management, mental health & substance abuse counseling,
food, clothing, life skills, job search and employment training.

Once again, we appreciate the Bascom Group’s continued support of
Veterans First and hope that we can continue to work together moving
forward. If you personally know of any veteran and their dependents that
may be in need of our services, please do not hesitate to refer them to our
service center, located at 1540 East Edinger Ave., Suite D, Santa Ana.

Sincej;e-}y,

Deanne Tate
President and CIRO

Providing Services to Velerans Since 1971



